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The UUAA North Group was begun in 2015 as a discussion group for people who live in or near the north 
side of Ann Arbor. It was felt that the distance to the church sometimes reduced participation in church 
events, and also that northsiders might enjoy coming to know and support each other.  
 
UUAA values reflected in this team’s activities are inclusion, shared leadership from within the group, 
and focus on a “free and responsible search for truth and meaning”. We invite the congregation to 
participate by means of the weekly bulletin and have had attendance at the last four sessions of 8-13 
people.  
 
We publish a topic monthly and a host (volunteer homes) in the bulletin as well as S. Breck’s email or 
phone for further information. Three sessions focused on various aspects of spirituality as the group’s 
members view that concept and its relevance in their lives. Topics are chosen by the group and as our 
relationships grow, we will probably explore both fun getting-to-know-you activities and in-depth 
conversations about issues that face our congregation, our local community and our world. 


